Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society



September 22th, 2018

Dear Prof. Radak,

Thank you for the evaluation of our manuscript submitted to the “Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society”, entitled “Molecular Characterization of Naphthalene Utilizing Microorganisms Isolated from Contaminated Cooum Riverine Sediment along the Bay of Bengal”. Based on reviewer’s comments, the title has now been changed to the “Characterization of some naphthalene utilizing bacteria isolated from contaminated Cooum Riverine sediment of the Bay of Bengal (India)”.
All changes are provided and described in details in the document Response to reviewer’s questions and all changed parts were highlighted in yellow in the new version of the manuscript.

We hope that the revised manuscript will meet the standards of your respectable Journal.
Best regards,
Dr Paromita Chakraborty, Associate Professor 
SRM Research Institute, SRM Institute of Science and Technology, Kattankulathur 603203, Tamil Nadu, India
E-mail: paromita.c@res.srmuniv.ac.in
